
United States Department of the Interior 
NATIONAL PARK SERVICE 

Yosemite National Park 
P. O. Box 577 

Yosemite, California 95389 

DEC 2 1 2011 
IN REPLY REFER TO:

H3015 (YOSE-PM) 

Dear Friends of Yosemite National Park: 

The National Park Service at Yosemite National Park announces the availability of the 
Finding of No Significant Impact for the Ahwahnee Comprehensive Rehabilitation Plan, 
This document records the decision of the National Park Service to adopt a long-term 
comprehensive plan for the rehabilitation of The Ahwahnee National Historic Landmark, 
The Selected Action was described as Alternative 3 in the Ahwahnee Comprehensive 
Rehabilitation Plan Environmental Assessment. 

The Finding of No Significant Impact, Errata Sheets, Public Comment and Response 
Report, and other documentation completing the decision-making process are available 
at http://parkplanning.nps.gov/AhwahneeRehab. 

The National Park Service has determined that implementation of the Ahwahnee 
Comprehensive Rehabilitation Plan will not have a significant effect on the quality of the 
human environment. Therefore, an environmental impact statement will not be prepared. 

Implementation of the plan will occur over the long-term as fund ing becomes available. 
Initial components of the plan will include improving the East Wing fire egress, 
reconfiguring The Ahwahnee bar, and accessibility improvements. 

We thank you for your interest and comments regarding the project. Public participation 
is a key element in the environmental review process at Yosemite National Park. Your 
participation helps to ensure that the National Park Service fully understands and 
considers your values and concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Don L. Neubacher 
Superintendent 

http://parkplanning.nps.gov/AhwahneeRehab

